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To Promote and Represent the Motor Carrier Industry in North Dakota 

HB 1011 
Senate Appropriations Committee 
Education & Environment Division 
Chairman Ron Sorvaag 
March 7, 2023 
 
Mr. Chairman and members of the Committee, my name is Andrea Pfennig, and I am writing to you on 
behalf of the the North Dakota Motor Carriers Association (NDMCA), in support of HB 1011.  
 
Safety is a priority to the trucking industry and the North Dakota Highway Patrol is an important partner 
to our organization in these efforts. Specifically, we ask you to support the budget requests that relate 
to the Motor Carrier Safety Assistance Program (MCSAP.)   
 
NDMCA thanks the Committee for your consideration and urges a do pass recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


